
From:   
Sent: 02 November 2021 11:06 
To: Tom Little; Nick Bell  
Subject: 29 Priory Terrrace NW6- trees 

 

Dear Tom & Nick  
 
We are currently working at the above mentioned address carrying out a 
refurbishment, extension and landscaping.  
 
We’ve had an Arboricultural report carried out which suggests that we remove some 
small trees in the rear garden.  
 
We are advised to give you notice before we remove them. Please see attached 
drawings and tree report. We wish to remove the Laurel, 2 x photonia and the 
cabbage palm.  
 
Please would you allow us consent for the removal? We are on site and would like to 
proceed as quickly as possible.  
 

Kind regards  
 
James Little 
Design Your Basement Ltd  
 
 


